
         
         

     
 

                                 
                              
       
       
       
       
           

       
 

                                 
                                   
                 
                       

 
            

                      
 

       
                     

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPERTY CONDEMNATION 
July 8th, 2021 at 2PM 
Westport Town Hall 

The Westport Town Council met at the Westport Town Hall for the Public Hearing for Condemnation of 
308 S Walnut St & 202 N East St in Westport, with the following present; 
Harry Pray III, President 
Joyce Brindley, Council Member 
John Organist, Council Member 
Gloria Alumbaugh, Clerk Treasurer 
Damon Land, Superintendent of Public Works 
Scott Andrews. Town Attorney 

John opened the public hearing at 2PM for public comment. No one appeared for either property and 
no public comment was made regarding 308 S Walnut and 202 N East St. Both property owners have 
until September 2nd to bring their properties into compliance. 
John made a motion to close the public hearing, seconded by Joyce. 

______________________________ ______________________________ 
Harry Pray III, President John Organist, Vice President 

______________________________ _______________________________ 
Joyce Brindley, Councilwoman At: Gloria Alumbaugh, Clerk Treasurer 


